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Sunday, 01/31/21 | 4:30 PM | VIA Zoom 

Meeting called by John Maroney 

Type of meeting General 

Facilitator John Maroney 

Note taker Julie Liscano 
 

Attendees: Stacia Butler, John Maroney, Coach Price, 
Julie Liscano, Scott Noack, Jeff Cardile, Mindy 
Thurman, Regina & Jason Hambrick, Dana & MJ Shult, 
Mike and Camily Teed, Eric & Peneta Parsley, Chance 
Sanford, Josh Waidande, Chris Quade, Jacob Garrett, 
Bill & Mina ?, Kim Duke, Mark Herlehy, Ryan Price, 
Maryann Norris, Windy Sutton, Angela Blythe, 
Brandon & Jessica Webster, Brandy Bedell, Michael 
Quattrin 
 

Meeting Started at 4:33 

John Maroney—Vice President Welcome and Introductions of Board  Michael Butler, President, John Maroney VP, 
Jeff Cardile VP, Scott Noack Treasurer, and Julie Liscano Secretary 

Financial update Scott Noack.  Balance as of 1/26 $11,268.  Just purchased concessions $600.  3 Chick Fil A 
fundraisers brought in around $323.  Ad sales have been going great thanks to Jeff Cardile.  Right now we have 
about $2350 in Ad Sales.  Program we have around $2250 in sponsors so far and we are continuing to add more 
sponsors.  John Maroney has secured the Varsity Banners and pocket schedules to go with the program and we are 
working on a Poster as well to go to sponsors.     

Membership update Stacia Butler:  Booster club Memberships we have 33 that have signed up so if you haven’t 
filled out your membership form yet please do so as soon as possible. Deadline is 2/15 

John Maroney on Hart Hit Fundraiser.  We are hoping to hype the players up and schedule a time to meet with 
them to explain the fundraiser.  We have gathered a PS5, Xbox, 50” TV, Chick Fil A for a year, Michael Johnson 
Performance package, and we are still gathering more prices and working out details of the fundraiser.   

Concessions update Julie Liscano: We picked up the keys this week and Stacia and I made a Sam’s trip and stocked 
up concessions.  We spent around $600.  We have stocked the cart completely and it is ready for its first official 
2021 game on 2/6.  If you have not yet signed up for Concessions the links are on our website.  Please remember 
that we are doing it different this year and you will sign up for a time that your player is playing.  We will only be 
utilizing the cart this year so you will be able to watch baseball and work the concessions.  I know it will be hard 
but there are some weekday tournaments that still need some spots to be filled even if there isn’t an IHS team 
playing.  I will also be looking for someone that would oversee concessions at JV1 games and JV2 games.  This will 
be my last year so I’m hoping someone wants to follow in my footsteps and takeover while we are still here this 
year to walk along side of you.  If you are interested please get in contact with me and we can setup a time to meet. 

Stacia Butler on Spirit Wear.  We are working on the roster shirts for this year and we should be able to send those 
out this week sometime.  You will be able to add yard signs, decals and we may have a few trucker hats left as well.  
Julie is working on a Senior Mom shirt and will be talking to those moms in a group chat.  Senior parents we will 
also need a baby picture and writeup from you and we will send that out in a chat as well. 

Meeting Adjourned at 4:59 


